2/11/16

Derby Public Schools
35 5" Street
Derby, CT 06148

To Whom It May Concern:

I am writing to inform the school that I will be leaving my position as
music teacher at Derby Public Schools. My last day will be
Wednesday, February 24", 2016.

I have greatly enjoyed teaching in the Derby school district. Tt has
been both a rewarding and memorable experience that has taught me
more about myself as a teacher than I ever thought possible.
However, T was recently offered a full time position and decided that
at this point in my career it is not something that T can refuse.

With great dismay, I must give my resignation letter and with much
tespect, I have appreciated the opportunity that was given to me. [
wish the music department and school as a whole the best of luck in

all of its endeavors.

Best regards,

Rebecca Pacuk



Rozina Jaser

375 Orange Center Rd.
Orange. CT 06477
February 22. 2016

Derby Public Schools
Board of Education
355" St

Derby. CT 06418

To whom it may concern,

Please consider this as my resignation from my position as 7" grade Science teacher at Derby
Middle School. effective immediately.

[tis with a heavy heart that | leave this position which I have loved. Due to my second
pregnancy and the inability to extend child rearing leave, it is no longer possible for me to
continue with the district.

I'will always cherish my years within the Derby School District. I couldn't have had a more
rewarding start to my career. | am fortunate to have been an educator to my enthusiastic 7" grade
students and part of a striving and ambitious team of teachers at the Middle School.

-1 would like to take this opportunity to thank you most graciously for the help., support and
opportunities | have had in the fantastic years I have been with the district. It has been a
remarkable experience and | feel I have gained a lot of knowledge that I can take with me into

my future pursuits.

Should you require any additional information from me. do not hesitate to contact me.
Yours sincerely.

Rozina Jaser



Sheila Kenny
229 Bacon Pond Road
Woodbury, CT 06798

February 22. 2016

Dr. Matthew J. Conway. Jr.
Superintendent of Schools
35 Fitth Street

Derby. CT 06418

Dear Dr. Conway,

Please be advised that | am resigning from my position as Paraeducator at Derby
Middle School effective March 1. 2016.

Sincerely.

Sheila Kenny

cc: Derby Board of Education
William Vitelli, Principal. Derby Middle School
Shelley Sheridan. Special Education Supervisor
Personnel tile



Diane Marcinowski

From: Jennifer Olson

Sent: Friday, March 04, 2016 4:47 PM
To: Diane Marcinowski

Subject: FW: Meghan

FYI

From: Meghan Schramm

Sent: Wednesday, March 02, 2016 10:21 AM
To: Jennifer Olson

Subject: Meghan

Mrs QOlson,

As of today, March 2nd I will be resigning as a Para at Irving. I LOVE all of the students and the staff, however,
scheduling with my son, work, and school is becoming overwhelming for me. My last day will be on March 18, 2016.



